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Comments: I'm opposed to this project, the Sandia Peak area is a place for enjoying nature, hiking, and biking.

The coaster would degrade the experience of nature.

 

Riding my bike there, I've seen all kinds of wildlife, including mule deer, coyotes, and wild turkey. I fear that a

noisy installation like a mountain coaster would scare away wildlife.

 

I've also enjoyed biking on the Golden Eagle trail for years, and this project appears to run right over that trail. It

would be a tragedy to lose such a wonderful trail.

 

Finally: much of the Sandia is designated as Wilderness, leaving relatively small areas open for mountain biking.

I fear that this project would take away biking trails, which are already insufficient and too-often crowded.

 

Please don't approve this project, leave the Sandias natural.


